
St. Joseph Altar Server Ministry 
Letter to Students 

 

 
Dear Students: 
 
 The St. Joseph Parish Altar Server Ministry is an important part of our vibrant 
faith community.  Being an altar server is a wonderful opportunity to serve at the Lord’s 
Table and grow in our Catholic faith.  We invite you to become a server.  Our ministry 
provides altar servers for the 4:00 pm mass on Saturday as well as the 7:30, 9:00 and 
11:00 masses on Sunday morning. 
 
 Any student who has received their First Holy Communion and whose family is 
registered with St. Joseph Church may train to become an altar server.   
 
 So, find out what it takes to become an altar server.  Is it for you? Do you have the 
qualities, discipline, maturity, and enthusiasm to assist the priest in celebration of the 
mass?  If you would like more information and are interested in serving please: 
 
1. Complete and SUBMIT the St. Joseph Church Altar Server Registration Form 
 which is available on this web site.   
 
2. Attend the next New Altar Server & Parent Orientation Session.  You will be 
 contacted after we receive your completed registration form (see #1 above) with 
 the date, time, and location of our next Orientation Session. 
 


